
MINUTES 
NORTH LEBANON TOWNSHIP 
PARKS & RECREATION BOARD 

September 5, 2023 
 

The regularly scheduled meeting of the North Lebanon Township Parks & Recreation 
Board was called to order at 7:00 PM at the North Lebanon Township Municipal Building 
located at 725 Kimmerlings Road, North Lebanon Township.  The pledge to the flag was 
recited.  The following people were present: 
              

Dwayne Elder    Chair 
Corey Uhrich    Vice-Chair 
Audrey Blauch    Member 
Ryan Schmidt    Member 
Molly Lum     Assistant Township Manager 

 
  Absent:     Mark Grumbine 
        Dave Leid 
          
Also in attendance was James Cikovic, Township Resident. 
 
COMMENTS FROM THE PUBLIC 
 
There were no comments from the public.  
 
Chair Elder asked if there were any additions or corrections to the minutes. Hearing 
none, he asked for a motion to approve the minutes from August. 
 
MOTION:  Motion was made and seconded to approve the minutes from August.  
Motion approved unanimously. 
 
ASSISTANT TOWNSHIP MANAGER REPORT- Molly Lum 
 
New Business 
 
New Plans/FILO – Plans were submitted on behalf of Escambia Properties, LLC. The 
plan proposes 31 lots which include 2 existing homes and 29 new single-family homes. 
Fees in Lieu of (FILO) will be collected for all 31 lots once the project moves further along.  
 
Ebenezer Beautification Committee – The Ebenezer Beautification Committee requested 
to use the dam breast at the intersection of Jay Street and State Route 72 for their chicken 
BBQ fundraiser. It will be held September 13, 2023. The Board of Supervisors (BOS) 
already approved this event as the request was submitted after the Parks & Rec August 
meeting, but prior to the BOS August meeting.  
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Fall Park Safey Inspections – The Fall safety inspections were completed for Lions Lake 
and Lenni Lenape on 9/1/23. There are no major concerns. The inspection report has 
been provided to Dave Leid, Park & Rec Foreman. The inspections for Community Park 
and N. 8th Avenue must still be completed.  
 
PARKS & REC ACTIVITIES 
 
All members were provided with Dave Leid’s activity report for the month of August. 
 
COMMENTS FROM BOARD MEMBERS 
 
With there being no more business brought before the Parks and Recreation Board, the 
meeting was adjourned at 7:04 P.M. 
 
MOTION: Motion was made and seconded to adjourn. Motion approved 
unanimously. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Kristin Zimmerman 
Recording Secretary 


